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Chinese Bible School  
MONTHLY REPORT—February 2024 

May this newsletter find you well in all things, and may God continue to richly bless 

you in the year of the Dragon.  

We are delighted to announce the completion of production for the topical video 

lesson titled "The Biblical View of Premillennialism." This 46-minute video offers a 

comprehensive examination of biblical teachings to refute the widespread false 

doctrine of Premillennialism. We fervently pray that this informative video will 

provide biblical clarity to those seeking truth amidst confusion surrounding this 

specious theory. Please share the following links to the video with those who may 

find it beneficial:  

Traditional Chinese: chinesebibleschool.org/traditional-chinese-biblical-view-of-premillennialism/ 

Simplified Chinese: chinesebibleschool.org/simplified-chinese-biblical-view-of-premillennialism/ 

Our upcoming video lessons on First Thessalonians and Second Thessalonians are 

scheduled for recording during the week of March 18. I extend heartfelt appreciation 

to my wife, Yolanda, whose meticulous review of my manuscripts has significantly 

enhanced the clarity and coherence of the lessons. Her invaluable insights ensure that 

the content remains concise and easily comprehensible for students. Having a trusted 

viewer to scrutinize the material before presentation is invaluable and contributes to 

the longevity of the video lessons.  

While reviewing the manuscripts for First and Second Thessalonians, I have been 

diligently preparing the manuscripts for our next series of video lessons on First 

Timothy. The manuscripts for the first six lessons have been completed and are also 

utilized in our weekly online Bible study. I am delighted to share the inspiring story 

of a new student from China who is earnestly seeking the truth: 

A zealous sister in Christ in China initiated a Bible study with a gentle man in his 

50s, a neighbor of her hometown, who displayed a sincere desire to learn the Word of 

God. Initially using principles from the "Fishers of Men" program, she later 

forwarded several video lessons from the Chinese Bible School to him, including 

"Where Do We Go When We Die," "Heaven,” “Hell," "What Must I Do To Go To 

Heaven," "Why Are There So Many Churches," and "The Biblical View of 

Premillennialism." He expressed his gratitude, stating:  

 Thank you for sending me this wonderful gospel. I was deeply moved by 

the gospel you sent me, and my life is definitely going to change 

dramatically. I think I should not struggle for my earthly labors, but for 

eternal life, and I must be a true Christian and live a holy life. To become 

a blessed and saved person is my investment, the best investment.  

This gentleman is now ready to be baptized, and a preacher from the Singapore Four 

Seas College Chinese Program is working to meet and baptize him as soon as 

possible. We give all the glory to God and fervently pray for his swift integration into 

the body of Christ. 

May God's grace continue to guide and strengthen us as we press forward in our 

mission to spread His Word to all corners of the Earth.  
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